MEMORANDUM

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION
OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR
2" Street, Port Area, Manila

FOR : Secretary MARK A. VILLAR

This Department

This refers to the Memorandum dated 17 May 2018 of DPWH NCR Regional Director MELVIN B.
NAVARRO, endorsing the request for approval of Modification of District Engineer Casiano P. De
Guzman, Metro Manila 3 District Engineering Office of the project under FY 2018 General

Appropriation Act (GAA), to wit;

As per GAA/Original

As Modified

Project Description

UACS No. 320101100605000
Project ID: P002215341L.72

002: Protect Lives and Properties

Flood Management - Construction/ Maintenance
of Flood Mitigation Structures and Drainage
Systems

Improvement of Flood Control Wall along Pugad
Baboy Creek Brgy. Gen. T. de Leon, Valenzuela

City

002: Protect Lives and Properties

Flood Management - Construction/ Maintenance of
Flood Mitigation Structures and Drainage Systems

Improvement of Flood Control Wall along Pugad
Baboy Creek Brgy. Gen. T. de Leon, Valenzuela City

Physical Target | Unit Cost{P‘000) | Allocation({‘000) | Physical Target Unit Cost(P‘000) | Allocation(‘000)
CW1 —Construction | P34.373 / l.m. P23,030.00 | CW1 — Construction | P66.369 / l.m. P23,030.00
of Flood Mitigation of Flood Mitigation
Structure Structure
670 |.m. 347 l.m.

EAOQ - P 470.00 EAOQ - P 470.00

Total : P 23,500.00 Total : P 23,500.00

Justifications:

»  Decreased in physical target from 670.00 lineal meters to 347.00 lineal meters due to change in design of
flood control structure. Instead of masonry wall, it was constructed as retaining wall which is quite

expensive but durable than masonry wall.

e Revised the design; retaining wall' to avoid ROW Acquisition due to encroachment of informal settlers
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Improvement of Flood Control Wall along Pugad
Baboy Creek Brgy. Gen. T. de Leon, Valenzuelz City
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Based on our evaluation, the submitted request for modification of the said project is found in order.
Hence, the said request is hereby recommended for the Secretary’s consideration and approval.

ROBER%E-LNARDO

Undersecretary for Operation-
in Visayas, NCR and Region-IV-B

APPROVED/DISAPPROVED:

MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary

Department of Public Works and Highways
Office of the Secretary
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